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Parshas Tzav

The Rebbeim participated in a professional development session with Rabbi Dovid
Engel shlit"a of the Consortium of Jewish Day schools.

Last Thursday night, the talmidim of Politz joined by their Rebbeim and parents
celebrated a magnificent Mesibas Purim, which included leibedike dancing and

delicious food and above all else a sense of unity and camaraderie. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/7856e42d701/0802556f-f773-408f-92c3-ddf715174a0f.pdf
https://politzhebrewacademy.org/donate-now/








Last week our Kindergarten made hamantashen in honor of Purim



We were honored to welcome Rabbi Yoel Dovid Zeffren from the Philadelphia
Community Kollel who spoke to our Middle school girls on Taanis Esther. Rabbi
Zeffren gave us an in-depth perspective on the mitzvos of Mishloach Manos and

Matonos Lavyonim. Thank you, Rabbi Zeffren.



4th-grade and 1st-grade teachers, Mrs. Nisenfeld and Mrs. Waslow got into the
Purim spirit and served up the happiness at a Rita's party for their respective

classes. What a cool treat!



Last week our Kindergarten made hamantashen in honor of Purim



Calendar
APRIL

Apr 3 8th Grade Girls Play @ 6:30 pm (see flyer for details)

Apr 17-30 Pesach Break - No Classes

MAY

May 1 Isru Chag - No Classes

May 2 - Classes Resume

May 26 - Lag B'Omer

May 27 - Memorial Day - No Classes

First Day of School 2024-2025

The first day of school for the 2024-2025 academic year/ה" פשת  for Politz Yeshiva
and Politz Bais Yaakov is as follows:

Monday, September 2nd
(Labor Day)

First Day of School, Politz Yeshiva
(Boys Limudei Kodesh O ​nly)



Tuesday, September 3rd First Full Day of School, Politz Yeshiva &
Politz Bais Yaakov

Kindergarten Orientation

Wednesday, September 4th First Full Day of School for Kindergarten

בוט לזמ 
Mazel tov to proud Politz grandparents Drs. Israil and Inna Pendrak on the birth of a

grandson to children Rabbi Aaron Dovid and Mrs. Shifra Pendrak!

​We want to hear from you! To share your simcha with the Politz community, please email
mgowar@politzhebrewacademy.org

Lunch Menu
2023-2024 School Calendar

Parent Handbook

Important Message about the Upcoming PA Election!

The Pennsylvania primary election will be on April 23rd, the first day of Pesach. We
are encouraging everyone to vote by mail to ensure that the voice of the Jewish
community is heard by our elected officials. 

Participating in the PA election means that our community has seat at the table
when it comes to critical decisions about school program funding, shul security,
neighborhood needs, and SO much more.

Request your mail-in ballot at teachcoalition.org/votepa/

https://files.constantcontact.com/7856e42d701/36a77ef8-32f5-4d98-a984-562d84950d3b.pdf
https://politzhebrewacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/PHA-Calendar-2023-2024.pdf
https://politzhebrewacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/New-Parent-Handbook-2023-2024-Website-Edition-less-blank-pages.pdf
http://teachcoalition.org/votepa/
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